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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

Thank you to all the parents who joined us for Year 1 and Year 3’s Curriculum Presentation to Parents 
this week. The children thoroughly enjoyed sharing their learning with you. Please take a look at 
‘Important dates for your diary’ overleaf for more information on when these are taking place for other 
classes. Year 6 will be showcasing their talents later in the term when they perform in their production.  
 

With best wishes, Miss Mitchell (Head of School) and Mr Webb (Executive Headteacher)  

Go, shine in 
the world  

I have received and read the St Mary’s C of E Primary School newsletter of 2.5.25 

Name of child _________________________________________________ Class______________  

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE AND YOUR CHILD MIGHT WIN A PRIZE :)  

Music: Year 3 Performed at the Royal 
Albert Hall  

 

This week, 
Year 3 took 
part in the 
Camden Music 
Concert which 
took place at 
the magnificent 
Royal Albert 
Hall. The 
children 
thoroughly 
enjoyed joining other schools from across 
Camden to sing together as an huge choir. 

Curriculum Presentation to Parents… 

 

This week Year 1 and Year 3 presented their 
learning to their families. Children showed our 
school values of inspiration and excellence 
through confidently sharing their knowledge. 
Parents particularly enjoyed listening to the 
children’s animated poetry recitals and 
entertaining songs. 

 
 

 

Anti-Bullying Assemblies... 
 

At the start of every term, children are reminded 
about what bullying is and what they should do if 
they or any one else feels that they are being 
bullied. The most important message is ‘Always 
tell an adult’. Children at St Mary’s are very good 
at naming adults that they can talk to if they are 
worried about anything. Try using the language 
below at home when talking with your child.  

http://www.stmarykilburn.camden.sch.uk
mailto:admin@stmarykilburn.camden.sch.uk


Our Prayer of the week… 
 

May is the month of Mary  
 
Mary, mother of God,  
Mary mother of compassion, we 
ask for your prayers.  
Mother of all who are poor, you said ‘yes’ to 
God’s call.  
We give thanks for the inspiration of all the 
women and men who have 
answered God’s call throughout 
time.  
Inspire us and move us. 
Amen   

Don’t let a little worry turn into a big one... 
If you or your child are worried about something or have any questions, please phone the 
school office and book an appointment to see their class teacher, Ms Mitchell or Ms 
Jackson.  

Work of the Week! 

 

This week’s brilliant piece of 
work displayed in the school 
lobby is by Jhené in Year 4. 

 

As part of their Science 
learning, Year 4 have been 
learning about the ways 
humans can impact on their 
local environment. 

 

Jhené has written an 
informative summary of how 
the changes humans make to their 
environment may affect the habitats of plants 
and animals, explaining the risks this may 
pose and how we might prevent them.  
 
Well done, Jhené! 

Person of the Week! 

 

Reception– Alvin 
Year 1 - Nancy 
Year 2– Mateo 
Year 3– Mohammad 
Year 4– Ariana 
Year 5 - Harry 
Year 6 - Grace   

Camden Moving On to 
Secondary School Event..  
  

Parents of children in Year 4 and 
Year 5 are invited to the Camden 
Moving On to Secondary School Event on 
Thursday 5 June 2025 at The Francis Crick 
Institute, 1 Midland Road, London NW1 1AT. 
Timed slots are available from 4.15 to 6.45pm.  

 

This free event is a great opportunity to:  
- Receive advice on how to apply for a Year 7 
place for September 2026 from the Camden 
Admissions Team  
- Find out more about what Camden secondary 
schools have to offer your child  
-Speak with headteachers, student ambassadors 
and staff from Camden secondary schools.  
 

This is a timed ticket event, so please make sure 
you arrive for the time you have booked. Please 
click the following link to book your place. Book 
your free place here via Eventbrite. 

Important dates for your diary… 
 
Monday 5th May—Bank Holiday— school closed  
 
Tuesday 6th May—9.15am— Y2 Presentation to 
Parents 
Tuesday 6th May—2.45pm—Y4 Presentation to 
Parents 
 
Thursday 8th May—9.15am—Y5 Presentation to 
Parents 
 
Thursday 8th May—2.45pm—Reception 
Presentation to Parents  
 
Thursday 22nd May—9.10am— Parent 
Information Coffee Morning— How we teach 
Relationships, Health and Sex Education 
 
Friday 23rd May—Non-uniform Day Children bring 
in a £1 charity donation to wear their own clothes  
 
Monday 26th May— Friday 30th May— Half term 
 
Monday 2nd June— Children back at school  
 
Friday 27th June—Non-uniform Day Children bring 
in a £1 charity donation to wear their own clothes  
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